Dear Valued Cousin’s Patrons,

Please note that due to the recent dramatic price increases
of meat, we've had to adjust our menu prices to reflect this
market change.

Because meats have become a limited commodity in our
current unprecedented times, we have been forced to make
unexpected price increases on the items on our menu. As
the market stabilizes and becomes less volatile, we will
lower our menu pricing to reflect that stabilization.

We hope this will be a brief and temporary occurrence, and
as always, please know that we here at Cousin’s value and
appreciate your patronage. We couldn’'t do without YOU;
for it is YOU who is truly our most precious commodity.

Thank you for your understanding at this difficult and
challenging time, and please stay safe and healthy.



